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Townsend, Erle

From: peter@scriptureoftheweek.com

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:26 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comments Regarding Proposed Chapter 127-A, Advanced Clean Cars II Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Maine Board of Environmental Protection, 

 

I live in Franklin County, in Farmington, Maine. 

 

I am very much opposed to the proposed EV mandates being considered by the BEP. Please do not pass it. 

 

Be content; it is your birthright. 

 

Peter Wannemacher 

peter@scriptureoftheweek.com 

 


